
 

 

 

 

 

A key part of the vision of Jesuit Education at Wah Yan is to nurture our students into gentlemen 

“… with a universal heart contributing to the welfare and happiness of all, in particular the poor 

and the neglected.”  It is thus heartwarming to know that a group of alumni from the class of 

1971 (WYHK) have decided to devote their time and effort into providing volunteer tutorial 

services to the underprivileged secondary school students in Tin Shui Wai.  If you have time and 

share similar concerns for those in need in the area, please seriously consider joining this noble 

and meaningful venture.  It promises to be a life changing experience – for the kids, and probably 

for you too! 

 

So, Ying-lun PhD 

Principal 

Wah Yan College, Hong Kong  

 


